
record of the Guatemalan government far worse than the record of the 
Nicaraguan government. (In my opinion this injustice likely arises from partisan 
bias or from a tendency to choose refugees according to their perceived economic 
value).

If the above-noted idea were adopted, Nicaraguans could be immediately allowed 
to apply for landing while Guatemalans were required to be tested for “credible 
basis.” This would compound the injustice and further blur the principled basis 
of refugee status determination.

Therefore I oppose this idea of a partial amnesty and support the conclusion of 
the majority of the Committee on this point.
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